
LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Kiwanis Members Install New Steps at Hacienda

Published April 10th, 2013 

Kiwanis Members Install New Steps at Hacienda 
Submitted by Dale Walwark

From left, Sam Sperry, Dick Ayres, and club 
president Graig Crossley. Photo Dale Walwark 

Members of the Kiwanis Club of Moraga replaced the steps 
that lead down to the stream at the Hacienda de las Flores. 
New masonry steps next to the La Sala building replace 
rotting railroad ties that were installed by other Kiwanians a 
number of years ago. The handrails built then are in good 
condition and are being retained, according to Sam Sperry, 
chairman of the project for Kiwanis.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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